
NEWSLETTER  

MARCH 2018  

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

Hoping you all survived the Arctic conditions 

unscathed.  What a surprise and how disruptive 

it’s been to everyday living! 

We are so disappointed that we had to cancel 

the Act 1 rehearsal on the 3
rd

 March due to the 

closure of the Pound.  It’s rescheduled for the 

17
th

 March but we will understand if some of you 

are unable to make it. 

 

GETTING CLOSER…. We have all been 

working so hard towards the Production and 

hope you can come and enjoy our efforts. 

Tickets are still available at the Pound Box 

Office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rehearsals at the Pound 

10
th

 March - 13:00-16:00 - ACT 2 

17
th
 March - 13:00-16:00 - ACT 1 

Don’t forget to bring a drink, a snack, a warm 

top and something to do. 

Morning classes will run as normal and will need 

to be attended as well as the rehearsals. 

 

 

Rehearsals at Kingswood Theatre 

CAST 1 will rehearse before the first 

Show on the Saturday at 10:45 so don’t 

forget to bring your dance kit - it will not 

be in costume. 

 

CAST 2 will rehearse once the first 

Show is over so you will need to arrive 

and have your hair and makeup 

prepared first.  Once again you will need 

your dance kit. 

 

Pre-Schoolers starting school in September  

Once the Show is over I 

will be able to focus on the 

September timetable and 

can then give your child a 

Saturday or Weekday after 

school slot for Pre-Primary 

if they would like to 

continue with their Ballet 

classes. 

I will be in touch. 

 

 

There will be a small 20p increase in fees this 

term… 

30 minute class £3.90 will become £4.10 

40 minute class £4.50 will become £4.70 

45 minute class £4.80 will become £5.00 

50 minute class £5.00 will become £5.20 

60 minute class £5.80 will become £6.00 

There will be a 50p increase in Vocational fees 

and Higher Grades this term… 

60 minute class £6.00 will become £6.50 

75 minute class £7.00 will become £7.50 

75 minute Advanced 1 class will remain at 

£10.00 

 

 



 

Monday 30
th

 July - Friday 3
rd

 August 

Come and join our professional team at The Pound for our Summer School of Dance and Creative 

Activities.  

09:30 arrivals on Monday 30
th

 for enrolment - every other day will run from 10:00 - 16:00 

Five fun packed days of Dancing, Choreography and Physical Theatre.  

You will help make costumes, props and scenery whilst learning and perfecting dance routines for a 

performance in The Pound’s Auditorium.  

This will be to an invited audience of friends and family to 

be held on Friday 3rd
th

 August at 15:00.  

 

Summer School is available to students who are ages 

7 – 16 years.  

 

Drinks & biscuits will be provided but students will need 

to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle each day. 

The forms will be available after the Easter break. 

Summer Term 2018 

Monday 16
th

 April - Saturday 21
st

 July (with Half Term - Monday 28
th

 May - Saturday 2
nd

 June) 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 

Best Wishes 

   Sally-Ann  

 


